
122 First Ave 
Fairbanks, AK 99701 

907-452-8251 

 Tanana Chiefs Conference 
   RFQ for the installation of AC in the pharmacies of the 

Minto and Hughes City Health Clinics

   March 27, 2024

Tanana Chiefs Conference is requesting qualified contractors to 
submit proposals for the installation of AC in the pharmacies of 
the Minto and Hughes City Health Clinics.    

   Interested contractors are required to contact Tanna Carter via 
email at tanna.carter@tananachiefs.org. to register and receive 
an RFQ packet. Registration will close at 1:00 AST, April 5, 2024. 
Proposals will be submitted via email to Tanna Carter  by 
1:00PM AST, April 19, 2024. The project documents can be 
viewed at www.tananachiefs.org/bids, The Plans Room and AGC 
Online Plans websites.
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